
NEWSLETTER 

Stars of the week
Congratulations to this week’s

Stars of the week who are:
 

Kestrels - Emily
Ravens - Maisy
Falcons - Mason

 Superstar Learners
of the week

Congratulations to this week’s Superstar
Learners of the week who are:

 
Kestrels - Gabriella
Ravens - Harley
Falcons - Sophie

 Roles and Responsibilities
Congratulations to our Year 6's on
their newly appointed school roles.

We look forward to seeing them
flourish whilst undertaking their new

responsibilities. 

Toiletries donations
Donations for Bobby’s collection  for Alder

Hey Hospital need to be in before Thursday
26th October as Bobby will be taking them to

the hospital during half term.

Reminders
 School Photographs

If you would like to purchase any of the photographs
please complete the form and send it back to school
along with the payment by Wednesday 25th October.

Art clothes
We are asking for donations of used, clean

(appropriate) adult size shirts or t-shirts for our
Juniors to wear during art lessons. Any help will be

gratefully received. 

Year 6 Secondary School Applications
The deadline for Secondary School applications is

Tuesday 31st October. If you haven’t already done so,
please complete the online application which can be

found here.

ATTENDANCE
The class with the highest
attendance this week is:

 Kestrels

FRIDAY 20TH OCTOBER 2023

Key Dates
Tuesday 24th October
Halloween Swap Shop

open from 3pm

Wednesday 25th
October

Deadline for return of
School photograph

orders

Thursday 26th October
Halloween Swap Shop

open from 3pm

Thursday 26th October
Break up for half term

Monday 6th November
Back to school after

half term break

Wednesday 15th
November - 4pm

Nursery/Reception
2024 Open Evening -

see poster for details

Well done to Louie, Owls Class, for his
amazing Gruffalo cake! Louie won the
star reader last week and was
inspired by the Gruffalo recipe book
to bake this fantastic, yummy cake.

We love to celebrate our students  
achievements, so if you would like us
to share them with our school
community, please send photographs/
information by email to:
admin@hallwoodpark.halton.sch.uk
and we will do our best to include
them in our newsletter each week.

HOUSE POINTS
This weeks house point scores:

R - 53               B - 39
G - 36               Y - 65

Totals so far:
R - 205              B - 117

G - 160               Y - 289

https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/EducationandFamilies/Schools/PrimarySecondarySchool.aspx


You’re Invited! 
No need to book, just come and have a look! 

Do you have a little one
turning 3? Or is your little

one starting school in
September 2024?

Come to see our newly
designed classroom where

your 3 year old and
reception child will make

new friends, learn and most
of all, have fun! 

Wednesday 15th November
 at 4pm

Hallwood Park, Runcorn, WA7 2FL
01928 716336

Under new
leadership!! 

Free Breakfast Club
 for 4 year olds! 









https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/EducationandFamilies/Schools/PrimarySecondarySchool.aspx

